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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

May 31, 2023 

 

Today, at approximately 12:51pm, the Burlington Police Department responded to a situation 

centered near Bank Street and South Winooksi Avenue. This is a developing incident involving 

reports of gunfire. A gas-powered bike was impacted by a bullet. The BPD is seeking the owner 

of the bike – the bike owner may be a victim/witness. Photos of the individual and the bike are 

attached. Anyone with information regarding the identity of the bike owner is asked to contact 

the Burlington Police Department at (802) 658-2704. 

 


